
 

 

 Construction Update 

 June 27, 2017 
 

 

Project Update: 

All roadway and quality control items are complete! 

 

Tuesday, June 27, crews will place grass seed mix on the gore area 
between the northbound off-ramp and the 400 North bridge. This seed 

mix is coated in a mix of fertilizer to help it establish roots and prevent 
erosion.  

 

Crews are completing final sod placement and landscape items through 

early July. Expect intermittent day time lane closures near landscape 
crews on the westbound side of 400 North near US-89 (500 West) this 

week and near north Main Street later this week and next. 

 

These are the final project activities and we anticipate leaving the 
project corridor by mid-July. 

 

All work activities are subject to change due to weather, material or 
equipment delays.  
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